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Good Evening,

I am writing to OBJECT to the rerouted bridleway in Tackley Oxfordshire. I am horse rider and I feel it will be
so dangerous for all users (horse riders, cyclists, walkers, dog walkers etc) to share a small corridor only 4m
away from the live track, you are asking for serious if not life threatening injuries to happen!! The consultation
was not carried out correctly and you did not provide costs quotations in your consultation documents. With
cars having to slow down to 10mph, will the train slow to this speed too for the length of the bridleway?

Please consider the many lives of humans and animals you will be putting in danger and the injuries you will
be responsible for.

Issy Dunn
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